

Rahm Emanuel Mayor Department of Police • City of Chicago 3510 S. Michigan Avenue • Chicago, IL 60653

Eddie T. Johnson Superintendent of Police

MEMORANDUM

To:

Steven I. Berlin

Executive Director

Board of Ethics

From:

Beth Ford

Deputy Director

Chicago Police Department

Date:

October 26, 2016

SUBJECT:

ACCEPTANCE OF DONATION

On October 25, 2016, I accepted on behalf of the City of Chicago a donation by the Chicago Bulls of 100 tickets to the Bulls game to be held on Saturday, October 29, 2016 at the United Center. Those tickets will be used as a follow-up to an event sponsored by the Chicago Bulls to promote positive youth-police relations involving Chicago police officers and young men participating in the Becoming A Man (BAM) program from Hope High School (Englewood) and Dunbar High School (Bronzeville). Tickets were provided to the 24 police officers who participated in the event; the remaining tickets were provided to BAM for the students who participated in the event, as well as additional students in the BAM program at those two high schools. The total value of the donation accepted was \$8,000.00.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel free to contact me at (312) 745-5900.